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OVERVIEW
WE ARE GEARING UP FOR THE START OF A BRAND NEW SCHOOL YEAR!

THIS IS SUCH AN EXCITING TIME OF YEAR AND WE CAN'T WAIT TO SEE WHAT THE

UPCOMING SCHOOL YEAR BRINGS.  PLEASE TAKE NOTE OF THE UPCOMING EVENTS

AND FUNDRAISERS AND ALWAYS BE ON THE LOOKOUT FOR MORE INFORMATION!

HARVEST FEST ON SEPTEMBER 22 IS A BIG FUNDRAISER  - MARK YOUR CALENDARS!

WE NEED YOU!

 

WE NEED VOLUNTEERS!

PLEASE CONSIDER DONATING YOUR 

TIME, TALENTS AND TREASURES,  

AT ONE OF THE MANY TPG EVENTS! 

SEE THE CALENDAR FOR MORE INFORMATION.

THERE ARE SO MANY REASONS

 WHY YOU SHOULD VOLUNTEER 

AT ST. PAUL HERE ARE

 JUST A FEW...

1. OUR CHILDREN BENEFIT

2. OUR SCHOOL BENEFITS

3. DEEPER CONNECTIONS WITH 

FELLOW PARENTS AND FACULTY.

TPG CalendAr:
2023-2024 

TPG CALENDAR

ROOMPARENTS:
SCAN THE QR CODE 

TO BECOME A ROOM PARENT

Let's make THIS YEAR the best year yet!  

  QUESTIONS? CAROLYN WUJEK carolynwujek@supportstpaul.com
 OR ALICIA LABEAU alicialabeau@supportstpaul.com

The TPG (Teacher-Parent-Guild) 

is a volunteer organization to 

promote community & fundraise, while 

supporting our teachers and making our 

school a better place for

students to learn and grow. 

a note from tpg

@stpaulonthelakecatholicschool


